
Important Notice: Changes to Holiday 

Delivery Procedures 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to inform you of upcoming changes to our 

delivery procedures to ensure timely and efficient service. 

Key Changes: 

• Deadline for Orders: All holiday orders must be placed by December 15th. 

• Extended Delivery Hours: Deliveries will be available from 8 AM to 8 PM during the 

holiday season. 

• No Deliveries on December 25th: Please plan accordingly as there will be no deliveries 

on Christmas Day. 

• Tracking Updates: Enhanced tracking features will be available to monitor your orders 

in real-time. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to provide the best possible 

service during this busy time of year. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our 

customer service team. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

The Delivery Team 


